[bookmark: _GoBack]Media Release
Accessible Arts, together with the British Council, announce Riana Head-Toussaint as bursary winner for Unlimited 2018

Sydney, NSW, 15 June 2018: In partnership with the British Council, Accessible Arts is very pleased to announce that Riana Head-Toussaint is a recipient of a bursary to attend the Unlimited Festival and Symposium 2018 in the UK. Unlimited aims to give arts practitioners with disability an opportunity to develop international partnerships and collaborations.

The bursaries are to contribute to the costs of attending Unlimited Festival and Symposium and being part of the British Council international delegation.

Riana Head-Toussaint – Actor and Theatre-maker

Riana is a young, emerging artist with disability living in Narrabeen. She enjoys working across a variety of forms but is primarily interested in theatre, movement and film. She already has an extensive resume. In 2017, she devised and performed Dignity of Risk, an ensemble theatre work born out of a collaboration between Australian Theatre for Young People and Shopfront Arts Co-Op. It went on to win the ‘Best Production for Young People’ at the 2017 Sydney Theatre Awards.

As well as being an artist, Riana is a lawyer and an activist. She has a particular passion for issues surrounding access to the arts for people with disability. She regularly works at the Australian Human Rights Commission, and is an Inclusion (Disability) Advisory Panel member for the City of Sydney Council.

Riana is looking forward to attending Unlimited to expand and inform her own personal arts practice, but also to improve her advocacy around ensuring meaningful access to the arts for people with disability – whether as performers, audience members or organisers.
In Addition

Philip Channels, a dancer, director and choreographer was awarded a bursary for Unlimited 2018.

Accessible Arts would like to thank and acknowledge the efforts of everyone who completed an expression of interest to attend Unlimited 2018. The organisation recognises the time and commitment required to submit a competitive application.

Also, and prior to the opening of expressions of interest for Unlimited 2018, Accessible Arts secured a grant of $1000 from the British Council for Liz Martin, the Arts Development Manager at Accessible Arts, to travel to the UK for Unlimited, and act as a liaison during the Festival and Symposium.

More on the Unlimited Festival and Symposium

The Unlimited Festival is taking place from 5 – 9 September at the Southbank Centre in London, UK. The program is comprised of commissions alongside other work from the UK and overseas. It will encompass a variety of art-forms including dance, theatre, visual arts, literature and music.

The Symposium is taking place from 4 – 5 September at the Unicorn Theatre in London, UK. This is a two-day discussion event leading into the Unlimited Festival. This event is aimed at professionals in the cultural sector who want to engage with different perspectives and plan for real change.
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